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Supervisor Jane Kim Unanimously Elected as New Chair of TJPA Board of Directors  

TJPA Appoints Sara Gigliotti New CFO   

 

San Francisco, Calif (September 8, 2011) – Today, during the Transbay Joint Powers Authority (TJPA) 

monthly board meeting, Supervisor Jane Kim (District 6) was unanimously elected as chair of the TJPA 

Board of Directors by her colleagues.  Jane Kim was appointed in 2010 to the five member TJPA Board as 

the San Francisco Board of Supervisor’s representative.  The Board consists of representatives of the San 

Francisco Mayor’s office, the San Francisco Board of Supervisors, the San Francisco Municipal 

Transportation Authority (SFMTA), AC Transit, Peninsula Corridor Joint Powers Board (Caltrain) and the 

California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) as an ex-officio member. Additionally, the Board of 

Directors appointed longtime TJPA employee Sara Gigliotti as its new Chief Financial Officer.  

 

 “It is an honor to serve as Chair of this Board, which is doing so much to improve our City and my 

District,” said Supervisor Kim.  “I am excited about the opportunity to ensure this innovative project 

delivers on its promise of a truly transit friendly neighborhood with improved pedestrian safety and a 

record percentage of affordable housing.” 

 

As the Supervisor for District 6, where construction of the new Transbay Transit Center is currently 

underway, Supervisor Kim is an active representative of those who will be directly affected by the 

positive impacts of the project once it is completed in 2017. 

 

The TJPA Board also appointed Sara Gigliotti as the Authority’s new Chief Financial Officer. Having 

originally joined the TJPA in 2004, Gigliotti is one of the most tenured and dedicated employees of the 

Transbay program and currently serves as the Contracts Compliance Manager & Finance Coordinator. 

Prior to working for the TJPA, she worked for the City and County of San Francisco, initially in the 
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Mayor’s Office and later at the Department of Parking & Traffic. Gigliotti also serves as the TJPA’s Liaison 

Officer for Disadvantaged and Small Business Enterprises.  

“I am honored to continue to serve TJPA in this new role as Chief Financial Officer,” said Giglotti. “Having 

worked the past several years towards achieving the Authority’s vision for the new Transbay Transit 

Center, I am proud to have been chosen to serve in this new capacity as we continue to advance the 

project on budget and on schedule.” 

 

About TJPA: 

The Transbay Transit Center/Caltrain Downtown Extension Project is headed by the Transbay Joint 

Powers Authority (TJPA). The purpose of the TJPA is to design, build, operate and maintain the new 

Transbay Transit Center and associated facilities in downtown San Francisco, including the extension of 

the Caltrain commuter rail 1.3 miles into the new Transit Center and accommodations for future 

California High Speed Rail. 

The TJPA consists of a historic collaboration of Bay Area government and transportation agencies 

committed to building the new Transbay Transit Center, which will replace the old Transbay Terminal, to 

improve transportation options for the entire Bay Area region and the State. The TJPA is managed by 

TJPA Staff and is overseen by a five member Board of Directors. 

For more information on the Transit Center and the Transbay Program, please visit 

www.transbaycenter.org 
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